## **Tomorrow**



Planning a study-bedroom for tomorrow are Mr. and Mrs. John Zimmerman, Geneva-on-the-Lake, Ohio, while Laurestal and John, Jr., look on. The Zimmermans (whose letter is below) are making sure of their dreams by putting aside War Savings Bonds now to pay for the new room

## \* "We Can See Ourselves . . . "

Dear Better Homes & Gardens: We're like a lot of other people, I guess.

When we were married and moved into our home at Geneva-onthe-Lake, we felt that it gave us plenty of room. Now our son John is nearly three and daughter Laurestal is 16 months—and our two bedrooms aren't enough.

That's why we're busy with our plans for an addition to the house. It will give us a study-bedroom and

lavatory on the first floor.

It's just too elaborate a remodeling job to be permissible now, but as we paste ideas into our scrapbook and add to our growing collection of War Savings Bonds we can just see ourselves stepping thru where our dining-room window is now. The new room we see ourselves entering is just full of lots and lots of cupboards—every available inch is going to be used for cupboards and

drawers, and bookcases from ceiling to floor.

It's really fun to plan ahead this way. There's extra satisfaction in knowing that when the war is won and our remodeling can continue, our plans will be ready down to the last detail. We'll be sure of doing the job right.

We're sending you a picture of our favorite outdoor sport. It shows John staking out the location of this wonderful future room while I check the plans. As you can see, this room will extend over one window—but fortunately our view of the lake is from the other side, so this is no serious matter.

In the picture you can see John, Jr., and Laurie looking on. Even while we're putting away one hoard of bonds for our remodeling, we're putting aside others for the educations of those two.—Alice Cording Zimmerman, Geneva-on-the-Lake, Ohio